December 2022 Newsletter

The children will be having their Christmas Parties on December
16™. Sign-up sheets will be posted in the foyer.

Beginning Steps will close at noon on Friday, December 23" in
observance of Christmas Eve and will be closed on Monday,
December 26™ in observance of Christmas Day.

Beginning Steps will also close at 4:00p.m. on December 30"
observance of New Year’s Eve and will be closed Monday, January
2" in observance of New Year’s Day.

Rochester Schools will be closed December 23" through January
4™ for Winter Vacation.

Have a safe and happy holiday season!
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I’m Three... I’'m Four... I’m Five...
Noah L. (12-5) Dillon C. (12-6) Camden F. (12-1)
Cecilia C. (12-16) Maddyn F. (12-21)

Payton L. (12-21)

I’m Seven... I’'m Eight...
Kinley R. (12-2) Ryleigh O. (12-7)
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